
Safety Committee Meeting 
Whitman College  

March 23, 2023, at 1:00pm 

 

Present: Vicki Britt, John Eckel, Greg Powell, John Hopkins, Kathleen Hutchison,  
Telara McCullough, Glen Naumann, Benjamin Selby 

  
Absent:    Tony Ichsan, Helen Kim, Jolene Rodriguez 
 
Members:   John Eckel  OP, Sherwood, BFFC, Summer Dance Lab   
  John Hopkins  Facilities Operations   
  Kathleen Hutchison  Division I, Penrose Library   
  Tony Ichsan  Employer Representative  
  Helen Kim   Faculty  
      Division II, WCTS, Hunter  
  Telara McCullough Employer Representative  
  Glendon Naumann  Environmental Health & Safety Coordinator 
  Gregory Powell  Memorial, Penrose House, Security   
  Jolene Rodriguez  Welty Center  
  Benjamin Selby HJT, Music, Sheehan Gallery, Visual Arts 
  Vicki Britt  Division III Sciences 
               

 

Approval of Minutes:  2/24/2023 meeting minutes were approved with no corrections.  
 
OLD BUSINESS  

 John thanked Tony for invite to interview EHS Manager candidates recently.  
 Science 258 safety update:  Glen is working on hazard code review for this room, and will 

report back. 
 Glen is following up on details in the Hazard Communication Program, and will report 

back.  This will take an extensive amount of time, especially in the Hall of Science to 
review the Chemical Hygiene Plan.  John asked all committee members to review this 
plan for discussion at next meeting.  There is concern that not all rooms have a chemical 
notebook available which is specific to each room.   

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 Safety concern:  John Eckel has reported a crack in the concrete ceiling located at the 
bottom of the Sherwood ramp.  Facilities staff are looking into the issue. 

 No accidents reported on campus since last meeting. 
 

 
Next meeting is scheduled Friday, April 21, 2023 at 11:00 am via Zoom. 


